
Make sure to mark your calendar! CANB
is thrilled to invite its members on May
27th, 2024, between 11 am and 1 pm, to
its hybrid Annual General Meeting
(AGM)!

We ask that you register in advance,
whether you decide to participate in
person or via Zoom. 

To attend in person, email your name
and license number to
generalinfo@canb.ca. The AGM will be
held at the Fredericton Convention
Centre, located at 670 Queen Street,
Fredericton, NB, E3B 1C2.

To attend virtually, register via Zoom by
clicking here.

We hope to see you there!
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Save the Date

Do you want to make a mark and get
involved in the governance of our
industry?

CANB is accepting applications for the
Board positions listed below. Please
email officemanager@canb.ca before
May 10, 2024.

Executive:
(1) President
(1) Vice President
(1) Secretary
(1) Treasurer
*Eligible candidates must have completed a
3-year term on the Board of Directors.

Board and Licensing:
(2) Board Members
(5) Examining & Licensing Members

CANB Elections

mailto:generalinfo@canb.ca
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZErce2orDIiGNd3BLJK6iRqGaJy3QRcREmZ
mailto:officemanager@canb.ca


Office: 220 Whiting Road, Fredericton, NB
Telephone: (506) 458-8087

Toll-Free: 1 (800) 561-8087 (NB Only)
Fax: (506) 458-1354

Email: generalinfo@canb.ca
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How to Reach Us

Don’t miss the submission deadlines!

You have until March 28, 2024, to send
motions to officemanager@canb.ca.
May 22, 2024, is the deadline to send
your questions to the same email
address, for them to be eligible to be
presented during the 2024 AGM.

AGM: Motions and Questions
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Keep an eye out over the coming
months, as we have an incredibly
exciting announcement in store for
2025!

Stay tuned for updates as we unveil this
surprise, which promises to be an
opportunity to further celebrate the
accomplishments of our members and
the vibrancy of our industry.

Stay Tuned

mailto:officemanager@canb.ca
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Members must be in attendance to present
motions during the Annual General Meeting
(AGM);

1.

Presenters should ensure that motions are
clearly articulated and specific in their intent;

2.

Motions must not be detrimental to the
association’s goals, values, or legal
obligations;

3.

The presentation of motions and their
consideration during the AGM follows the
guidelines outlined in “Robert’s Rules of
Order”;

4.

Motions cannot be proposed spontaneously
during the meeting; instead, they must follow
the formal process outlined in the rules.

5.

How to Present a Motion
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Rules and procedures during an AGM can be
confusing and hard to navigate. Knowing that,
the CANB wants to ensure that its members
have a better understanding of how to navigate
through them effectively.

By adhering to the below procedures and
guidelines, our members can effectively present
their motions during this year’s AGM.

License Renewal
Reminder

The CANB would like to
remind you that the April
2024 license renewal will
be accompanied by a
slight fee increase.

This fee adjustment was
approved during our last
AGM to further support
the services provided by
your association.


